
27th April 2023 
 
Dear Sir / Madam, 
 
I have worked for Australia Post for 21 years. I am currently employed at Kemps Creek PUD. 
 
I believe that there has to be some sort of repeat of Covid conditions if Australia Post is to keep good 
profits. Letterbox deliveries have to fall to one per two days. Those displaced have to move into 
parcel deliveries. 
 
One development that I find money wasting is the construction then abandonment of the Eastern 
Creek Facility. Millions were spent to bring it to pass then millions more to produce Kemps Creek. 
would it be possible for the machinery be relocated in a facility in Seven Hills? 
 
I am also questioning the decision to return the Toyota Hi Ace vans.  
These vans are being successfully used. Why not buy them off the owners.  
To get new vans would cost millions and it is hard to buy commercial vehicles at the current time. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
Milan Terzic 
 


